TBENT'S Chritmas Party

Celebrate X-MAS with the TB Fam!

We will be celebrating Christmas together this year in a hotel suite in the red rock hotel! On Friday, December 17th and 18th we will be having a Christmas sleepover with matching Pjs and a gingerbread house making contest! Sign up for this is available right now and payment for this is \$30.

Use this link to sign up today.

https://forms.gle/DWsdFs6DMA7evyW97

This link will be open until Dec. 11th so please sign your kids up today and make sure we receive payment so your child can have a gingerbread house and matching PJs sets. Visit the website for more information.





Friends Giving Nov 21st

We are having a thanksgiving potluck on November 21st 2021 from 3:00pm to 5:00pm. Come for food, drinks and activities. Sign up will be available on the website and in the group me



November 2021

HOW TO JOINS

For the month of October and November we have a **special sale!** October 1st through November 30th the registration fee is a **flat 50\$ payment!**

Teen Classes (12+)

Your registration fee will cover your child's CK t-shirt and all the needed signup fees.

\$75 Monthly

• Kid Classes (5-11)

Your registration fee will cover your child's 2C t-shirt and all the needed signup fees.

\$75 Monthly

About Us

Our main passion is working with the youth, which led to the establishment of our youth organization. "T. Black Entertainment Inc." is an organization built on community, growth, and love! TBENT is the umbrella for many programs but not limited to: Young Star Singing competition YUP (youth united w/purpose), CK (Critical Kondition Dance Team) and 2C (Too Critical Dance Team).





Upcoming Comps and Performances

Please make you are coming to every pratice you can!

We are competing in upcoming cheer and dance competitions. Cheer's Competition will be on February 18th-20th in Phoenix, AZ. Payment for this is \$55 and needs to be received by Jan, 10th, 2022 Sign up for this is available on the website and will be sent in the group me.

Ck will have a competition in L.A on March 4th-6th, 2022.

We are planning on getting new uniforms and materials so please continue to bring your children to every practice and keep up with the weekly updates.

For more information visit:

Youngstarlv.com or TBENT702.com

Y.U.P. Caroling

We have plans for Carol this Christmas season and want every Y.U.P member to participate. More information will be provided during the first Y.U.P Practice of the month so please dont miss.

Please make sure you are wearing proper practice attire!

Shirts and shoes

Shirts are to be based black.
While designs are allowed,
the shirt should mainly be
solid colored.



Pants and Leggings

All pants should be loose fit and breathable. Remember you are coming to dance. Leggings should NOT be see through.



Holes and Tears are not accepted